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Priestley Primary School 
Prince Charles Drive 

Calne  
 Wiltshire 
SN11 8TG 

 

‘Placing learning at the heart of everything we do’ 
 

9 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

BBC CHILDREN IN NEED – FRIDAY 19 NOVEMBER 
 
This year we will again be raising money for Children in Need on Friday,                
19 November 2020.   
 
We would like the children to wear their pyjamas to school on this day and ask 
for a minimum donation of a £1 per child.  Due to Covid-19 guidelines and to 
avoid bringing cash into school, we will be using ParentPay to collect all 
donations and this money will then be sent on to Children in Need.  Please click 
on the link below which will take you to our donations page.  
 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=4727 

 
Please ensure that your child is wearing appropriate pyjamas that will keep them 
warm and they will need to wear school shoes.  Unfortunately, due to current 
guidelines, the children will be unable to bring in anything extra, for example, 
teddies.   
 
As well as supporting Children in Need in school, there will also be a Children 
in Need competition on Seesaw/Tapestry that the children can enter.  More 
details to follow.  
 

I look forward to seeing all of your amazing pyjamas.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

S Lawrance 
 
S LAWRANCE  (Miss) 
Class Teacher 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=4727

